
Warner PTO General Meeting
October 10, 2023

Welcome and Introduction
Ashley Kelly- President
Alejandra Wang- Treasurer
Jordan Sparling- Secretary
Jessica Yamaguchi- Major Fundraising
Kristy Seratto & Jessica Brocato- Minor Fundraising
Zach Herbst- VP of Spirit
Dana Marcinkiewicz- Hospitality
Anna Christiansen- Communications
Alyssa Lara- VP of Volunteers 2 PreK, Kinder, & 1st Grade
Justin Gardiner- VP of Volunteers 2nd & 3rd Grade
Shelly Williams- VP of Volunteers 1 4th & 5th Grade

Treasurer Report & 2024-2025 Proposed Budget
● Vote to approve 2024-2025 Budget
● A copy of the budget is available at Warner Elementary front office to view

Major Fundraising
● Planning for the Holiday Shoppe has already started! This is a fun opportunity

that is similar to a spirit shop. We will offer a greater variety of merchandise that
allows your children to purchase holiday gifts for family and friends. We are
currently in need of volunteers to help prep merchandise! It was all purchased in
bulk and now needs to be unboxed and prepped to sell individually. Our holiday
shoppe will take place during lunches December 3-6. A separate signup will be
posted in November to volunteer to assist students with shopping at the shoppe.
Please be on the lookout for the sign up on warnerpto.org

● Jump Rope-a-thon we raised $55,085. Fundhub charged us $3,528 in platform
fees and we spent $1,480 in house on prizes and overhead. Total profit was
$50,077. All students participated in Jump Rope-a-thon on September 20th,
many thanks to our volunteers and PTO Board Members who made sure the
students had a fun event day!

● We are currently selling our Fall Spirit Wear! These styles are available at
warnerpto.org. After October 18th, these styles will no longer be available for



purchase! We will not be keeping any on hand in our inventory. Please order
them online NOW if you want them. Also, please know that this is a pre-order!
The product is being made AFTER you have purchased, so they will take a little
bit longer to be delivered. Expect them right before Thanksgiving break.

● Planning for Holiday Shoppe has already started! This is a fun opportunity that is
similar to a spirit shop. We will offer a greater variety of merchandise that allows
your children to purchase holiday gifts for family and friends. We are currently in
need of volunteers to help prep merchandise! Our holiday shoppe will take place
during lunches December 3-6. A separate signup will be posted in November to
volunteer to assist students with shopping at the shoppe. Please be on the
lookout for the sign up on warnerpto.org

Minor Fundraising
● Trunk or Treat

○ This year we are hosting one fall family event and one spring family event.
The fall family event will be Trunk or Treat. We decided on this event
because it merges our previous fall events (Momster Bash and Fall
Festival) into one event.

○ Friday October 18th 5:30pm-8pm in the Warner Elementary parking lot
behind the school

○ Tickets are available now at warnerPTO.org for $15 per student Pre-K
through middle school, through October 16th. They can also be purchased
at the door for $20 per student.

○ What will be there?
■ Trick or Treating through the parking lot, fire truck, bounce house

and inflatable obstacle courses, music, games, temporary tattoo
station, Domino’s Pizza, concession stand, and more!

○ Ways to help?
■ Sign up to decorate a trunk for Trunk or Treat! It's a fun way to get

involved and help create a festive experience for our students.
Decorate your car, pass out candy or host an activity, and join us for
a spooky good time!

■ Feed Leroy the Candy Monster: Leroy the candy monster is on
stage in the cafeteria and ready to be fed bags of nut free candy for
the trunk or treat event. This candy will be used for the Teacher and
PTO led trunks

■ Sign up to volunteer at one of the other stations throughout the
event

○ For more information or questions please contact Jessica Brocato and
Kristy Serrato: minorfundraising@warnerpto.org

mailto:minorfundraising@warnerpto.org


Hospitality
● The PTO provides lunch for our teachers several times a year, and we are seeking staff

lunch sponsors! Whether you're a business looking to support your local school or a
parent wanting to say thank you, your sponsorship will help us continue showing
appreciation to our amazing teachers.

● Help us stock the staff lounge with snacks and supplies! We're looking for pre-packaged
goodies like Pop-Tarts, granola bars, trail mix, candy bars, and bags of chips, as well as
tea, coffee creamers, K-cups, Crystal Light, and water flavor packets. Please drop off
any donations at the front desk, and the PTO will stock the lounge on your behalf!

● For information or questions please contact Dana Marcinkiewicz:
hospitality@warnerpto.org

Spirit Nights
● Restaurant Spirit Nights are a social event that PTO arranges with local businesses. On

scheduled nights the restaurant agrees to give Warner PTO a percentage of the sales.
○ Chipotle- 10/22
○ McDonalds- 11/12
○ Cypress Academy Parents Night Out 12/7 7pm-10pm
○ Local Table- 12/10

● For more information or inquiries on future spirit nights please contact Zach Herbst:
spirit@warnerpto.org

Membership Questions:
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